
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

January 1, 2011, the Gwinnett County Department of Fire and Emergency Services’ Community 
Risk Reduction division (Fire Marshal’s Office) began assessing a re-inspection fee for all failed 
inspections.  
 
 
$25.00 – First follow-up inspection 
 
$50.00 – Second follow-up inspection 
 
$100.00 – Third and each subsequent follow-up inspection 
 
These fees MUST be paid before a re-inspection can be scheduled for your business.  
 
 
 
Stephen Hrustich 
Gwinnett County Fire Marshal 

 


